
Brethren,

What a busy time it is right now to be a Mason!  The month of September bring a lot of
work to be done both in our Lodge as well as the District and State. 

Our Lodge put on a wonderful Degree for Bro. Meireles, passing him to the degree of
Fellow Craft. The Officers did a fantastic job. For those who missed this amazing Degree,
you missed Wor. Henry’s swansong in the East as a sitting Master for a Degree. 

I do want to turn to some other thoughts Brethren. We are struggling with our
attendance during our meetings and Degrees. Over the past year the Officers have been
working hard to deliver some great Ritual, great Education, and striving to give everyone
a place where you can disconnect for a few hours a month and just be men. 

We are in better financial shape than we have been in the past, thanks to efforts from all
of our past Masters. We have a lot of opportunities to celebrate with each other the
greatness of our Craft and Brotherhood. We’re just not having the types of response that
we had hoped.

I am asking of you, Brethren, think about getting involved once again. Come to a Stated
Meeting, join us during our Holiday Party, swing by during the Holiday Stroll in Nashua.
Reach out to any one of your Officers, we’re happy to just chat. I can understand if the
October Stated Meeting in Portsmouth isn’t feasible, we have our family, jobs, and other
parts of our lives we need to attend to.

But if you can make it to our November Stated Meeting, we’re going to start having
conversations on what’s next for our Lodge. My term is up in January, and I hope that we,
as a Lodge can come together and set a direction for our future before my time is up.

As always Brethren, I am here if you. Just reach out. I awaiting your call.

Fraternally Yours,
Peter N. LaFauci
Worshipful Master
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From the East
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Happy Birthday to Bro. Howard Ehrlich on 23 Years as a
Master Mason in October!

Worshipful Master - W. Peter LaFauci

Senior Warden - W. Michael Henry, PM

Junior Warden - W. Michael Mader, PM

Secretary - R.W. Christopher Busby, PM

Treasurer - W. Stephen Bahsler, PM

Assoc. Treasurer - W. Gary Waters, PM

2024 LODGE OFFICERS
Senior Deacon - Peter Daigle

Junior Deacon - Andrew Lane

Senior Steward - Christopher Fowler

Musician - Brian Murphy

Historian - W. Edmund Correa, PM

Congratulations to
Rodrigo Meireles

who became
Ancient York

Lodge’s newest
Fellow Craft on

Saturday,
September 21!
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LODGE CALENDAR

Use the QR code to RSVP
for our next Stated

Communication

If any Brothers have something to
share with the Lodge, please reach
out. We love to share our
experiences with our Brothers!
Peter LaFauci, Master

Tuesday October 8th- Ancient York Lodge Stated Communication

Where: William Pitt Tavern; 416 Court St, Portsmouth, NH 03801
Meeting Start: 7:00 PM
Who: All members of Ancient York Lodge; 
Dress: Dark Suit
Education:  A presentation from R. W. Stephan Saraidarian, DDGM for the
Grand Lodge of Rhode Island

Please RSVP for all meals utilizing the QR Code below, or through
ancieintyork89.org

Monday October 7th-  Layfayette-Bible Visitation

Monday October 28th - Ancient York/Rising Sun Visitation

Dinner: 6:15 PM
Meeting Start: 7:30 PM
Who: All Brothers, EA’s/FC’s must be accompanied by a MM
Dress: Dark Suit
Where: 15 Mountain Rd., Goffstown, NH

Dinner: 6:15 PM
Meeting Start: 7:30 PM
Who: All Brothers, EA’s/FC’s must be accompanied by a MM
Dress: Dark Suit and Tie, Tuxedos for Officers
Where: 200A Main St., Nashua, NH

Tuesday November 12th- Ancient York Lodge Stated Communication
Dinner: 6:00 PM
Meeting Start: 7:00 PM
Who: All members of Ancient York Lodge; 
Dress: Dark Suit
Education:  A Tour of York Rite Masonry by Earl Cole






